
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
March 23, 2020 7:13 pm 
If you received our update on March 21st you recall we had one of residents from the 
Health Care Center who was in the hospital, tested positive for COVID-19.  She is doing 
well at the hospital and we ask for your continued prayers for her, all of our residents, 
the family they are missing and our staff.  At this time, there are no positive cases of 
COVID-19 on the Luther Manor campus, this includes residents and staff. This remains 
our highest priority!   
 
There are no significant updates since last night, so here’s a general update: 

 
• Something we have not brought up before is supplies. We are monitoring them 

daily, we secured them (especially the toilet paper) and have forecasted the 
duration of those that we have in stock.  Although many areas around the country 
have seen shortages, we have partnered well with our trusted vendors, the 
Department of Health and others and we plan to keep it that way.   
 

• Most of you know our website has the link to send loved ones and staff members 
letters from home, photos or words of encouragement.  We are getting so many 
of these, as well as cards and handmade pictures from the community that we 
cannot say thank you enough.  It is absolutely helping to keep everyone’s spirits 
up!  If you have a kind word to share, an encouragement for staff or want to 
share a story of how a staff member has touched your life, you can send an 
email to sharinggodslove@luthermanor.org and we will do our best to hand them 
to your loved one or maybe to a resident that has not received one yet.  If you 
wonder if these well wishes make a difference, look at the surprise, then the joy 
in the eyes of one our Assisted Living resident Joan who just received a card 
from the community through our Courtyard Director, Jennifer Seaver. 
 

 
 
Dealing with COVID-19 virus is constantly evolving and all consuming.  We will continue 
to monitor this situation very closely and we thank you for patience, understanding and 
the overwhelming positivity of our residents’ families and our community partners.   



 

 
If someone shared this with you, you can subscribe to email updates by sending an 
email to CovidUpdates@LutherManor.org.  You can also visit our website at 
www.luthermanor.org.  Updates will also be posted to our Facebook page, 
LutherManorWI.  Lastly, a Hotline is available for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389. 
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